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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

DATE: March, 23, 2011 

 

TO:  Rep. Carl Gatto, Chair  

  House Judiciary Committee 

   

FROM: Rep. Pete Petersen 

 

RE: Changes in CS for HB23 

 

 

There are four changes between HB23 and the CS (version E) for HB23: 

 

1. Title was narrowed significantly 

 

2. New language starting on Page 2, Line 14, has been broken into 2 subsections 

 

3. Section 2, dealing with an affirmative defense, has been removed 

 

4. Incorporated conceptual amendment by Rep. Keller to add “uses” on page 2, 

Line 14 
 

 


